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Fiscal Year 2015-2016No Insurance Expenditure Reports Disclaimer

Every effort has been made to ensure that the information reported on the Purchase Of Services 
('POS') expenditures reports is accurate.  South Central Los Angeles Regional Center assumes no 
responsibility for errors or omissions in these reports.  South Central Los Angeles Regional Center has 
determined that it had zero ($0) insurance-related POS expenditures during fiscal year 2016.  As such, 
there are no insurance-related POS expenditures reports to publish for fiscal year 2016.


